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Website: www.springfield.sch.je. 

We have reached the end of the Spring Term in the blink of an eye, as time has passed so quickly. The children and 

staff have worked extremely hard and all deserve a break. We have achieved so much this term and made huge 

progress towards our school development targets for this year. I am extremely proud of all of our school 

community as we end this term. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Y6 Visit 
 

                                                   
 

Both Year 6 classes visited St Saviour's Woods this week, learning about classification keys, creating their own and 

exploring the woods for insects. The children then used their keys to identify different varieties of insect. 

Y2 Visit 

                                                                    

 
 

 
 

Star of the week 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week: 

Reception - Sienna       Year 1 - Tommy      Year 2 – Nathan       Year 3 – Amber 

Year 4 - Fabian               Year 5 – Daniel       Year 6B - Erika          Year 6G – Nikita 

On Wednesday, Year 2 visited the Royal 
Square to re-enact the Battle of Jersey. They 
had a great time and got to put all of their 
recent learning into practice. Fortunately, 
there were no winners or losers this time.  
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Y3 Visit 

 
Coronation Celebrations 
We are planning lots of celebration activities on Friday 5th May to mark the coronation of King Charles. 
I just want to give you an overview of some of our ideas in advance: 
 

• Big lunch – we are inviting all children to bring a party lunch on the day and we will have a whole school shared lunch 
on the playground 

• We would appreciate any donations of cupcakes with red, white or blue icing to make up a huge cake to go with our 
lunch. These can be brought in on the day or the day before. 

• All children are asked to wear red, white and blue clothes 

• Children will have the opportunity to play traditional party games, lead by our year 6 children. 
 
Inset Day 
A reminder that school opens again for the summer term on Tuesday 18th April. We have a staff training day on Monday 17th 
April. 
Have a lovely Easter break and thank you for your continued support, 
 

 
Mal Robson 

Headteacher 

Dates for the diary 

 Date Event 
17th April INSET Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 

26th April Y5 Parents meeting about St Aubin’s Fort     3pm and 5.30pm 

1st May Bank Holiday – SCHOOL CLOSED 

2nd – 3rd May Y4 Crabbe 

5th May Coronation celebrations all day 

8th May King Charles Coronation – SCHOOL CLOSED 

9th May Liberation Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 

11th May Y5 Bikeability 

15th – 18th May Y6 National Tests 

22nd - 26th May Y6 Activity Week 

24th – 26th May Y5 St Aubin’s Fort 

29th May – 2nd June Half Term 

6th June Y5 Bikeability 

15th June Nursery/Reception/Y1 Sponsored Walk 

16th June Y2 – Y6 Sponsored Walk 

30th June Summer Fair   1pm – 3pm 

5th July Y3 – Y6 Sports Day         Y3/4   9.00am          Y5/6   1.00pm 

6th – 7th July Transition Days 

12th July Nursery/Reception/Y1/Y2  Sports Day           N+R 9.00am        Y1/2  1.00pm 

20th July Y6 Leavers Service and BBQ  1.45pm – 5.00pm 

21st July End of Term 

Year 3 visited La Houge Bie this week. They 

got to see the coin hoard and hear all about 

how it was discovered and the treasures it 

contains. 


